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Good morning 2022 Graduates and Supervisors,
We hope you are settling in and having a play around in Webex so you are confident navigating it
for our virtual induction which will kick off at 11am (Canberra time) tomorrow.
A member of the Entry Level Programs (ELP) Team will be onsite until COB Thursday if you have
any questions or concerns you can reach out via:

Entrylevelprograms@health.gov.au
Dropping up to Level 3 North Sirius Building

You will shortly receive all invitations to our virtual induction series. Please accept them all so
your calendar is updated. The union event (CPSU) on Thursday is optional. All other events are
essential to your induction.
Supervisors you will also receive the invites for your information only so you know when your
graduate will be online with our team.
We hope you have a great first day and we look forward to connecting with you all over the
week.
Kind regards,

A/g Assistant Director - Employment Programs & Inclusion Section

People Branch | PCP Division | Corporate Operations Group
Australian Government Department of Health
T:  | E: entrylevelprograms@health.gov.au

The Department of Health acknowledges the traditional owners of country throughout Australia, and their
continuing connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures, and to
elders both past and present.
If you receive an email from me outside of normal business hours, I'm sending it at a time that suits
me. I'm not expecting you to read or reply until your normal business hours.
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